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Pearl the Polar Bear Campaign is still ongoing and we have collaborated with the Go Green Week students/ organisers to help bring more popularity to the project. The official mascot has been created for the project and will be around campus within the next week. We have also received some feedback from NUS and are currently working on these. 
